
   
 

If you are unable to attend a meeting, let Will know by 8 A.M. on the Thursday the meeting is scheduled by emailing 
IV. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
V. PASSING OF AGENDA 
VI. PASSING OF MINUTES 

�x Passed as amended. 
VII. SPECIAL BUSINESS 

�x New Senator Appointment  
�x The new senator recommendations gave their testimony, approved by 2/3 of the senate , 

and were then sworn in.  
VIII. STUDENT FORUM 

�x No students shared. 
IX. OFFICER REPORTS 

�x President Sandvig  commended the new senators on their appointment. She said she met with 
Alexander Bishop and Dr. Hunt. She also met with the SACCOC.  

�x Madame Vice President commended the new senators and said the chair meetings are open to 
everyone. She also updated everyone on the retreat agenda.  

�x Treasurer Statom reported on the bill being presented for the ASGA trip. He said he will present 
the update d lines next week.  

�x Sir Secretary  reported on UNA’s Got Talent.  
�x Freshman Forum Advisor Callahan  inquired about someone who could pay attention to the 

meeting an d report back to her.  
�x Pro-Tempore Martin  said spirit night is April 3

rd at Taco Mama. She said the updated monthly 
dinner will be posted in Campus Groups. She also said her bill, 22 -08, will be worked on this 
weekend and reported next week.  

�x Chief Of Staff Cooper  reported he is meeting with 306 Barbecue to discuss spirit night.  
�x Historian Batchelor  had no report.  
�x DIA Hardin  commended the new senators.  
�x Communications Director Conkle  commended the new senators and reminded the Senate of the 

graphics request form.  
X. CHAIR REPORTS 

�x Chairwoman Reese  reported that her committee approved four , sent one back for modifications, 
she said they denied two , and she said the appeal had no grounds to stand on. She said the roll 
over will possibly fund the international bus trip, the awards gala, and Light the Fountain. She said 
they are putting hold on the roll over to offer a cushion.  

�x Chairwoman Franklin  congratulated the two senators. She said six applied. She said she and her 
committee will put together a big event for the elections with a focus on declarat ion of candidacy.  

�x Chairwoman Ledlow  reported her flyers went to housing to be approved. She said the international 
bus trip has been pushed back a week and that they will only take about 50 people. They will be 
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